
Waterbury Elementary School 
 

Scheduled Pick Up Days to Collect Student Belongings 
 

The district has planned a “Keeneyville ESD20 Spirit Week” during the last week of school, where 
families are encouraged to drive to school to pick-up all student belongings, including items left in 
desks, and lockers. Families may also return any items to school at this time, including library 
books. Students returning to Waterbury or Spring Wood in the fall will keep their 
Chromebooks during the summer. If a family is leaving the district, they are asked to drop off 
their Chromebook, case, and charger at this time. 
 

Grade Level Pick Up will be from 9 AM – 3 PM each day: 
 

Tuesday, May 26: Grades K & 1 
Wednesday, May 27: Grades 2 & 3 
Thursday, May 28: Grades 4 & 5 

 

Teachers and staff members will be at school during their assigned grade times to wave goodbye 
to their students for the summer!  Teachers will provide families with the times he/she will be 
helping with the pick-up process if a teacher is unable to stay the entire time.  
 
Pick-up day will follow the current pick-up and drop off procedures. Drivers are to use the “zipper 
method” off Rodenburg to enter the driveway and pull up as far as possible. We are asking 
everyone to remain in the vehicle. Teachers and staff members will bring the bagged items to 
each vehicle.  
 
We are also asking each vehicle to create a sign (using a piece of paper and a dark marker) to 
hold up in their window when they are in the pick-up line to allow the pick-up procedure to run 
smoothly. Signs should include their child’s name, grade, and teacher. 
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